SOUTH
HUNSLEY

inspire - aspire

Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Easter holiday provision for Key Worker families

| hope that you and your family are well and that your children have found the online
work and resources helpful during this difficult time. In addition to this provision we
have since schools temporarily closed supported over 400 key worker shifts via
school based child care across the Education Alliance. This is something we are very
proud of and | know has been warmly welcomed by those families who have
accessed this.

As there is clearly a need for this child care, we are committed to continuing our
provision over the Easter Break including Good Friday and Easter Monday. So we can
plan the appropriate levels of staffing, it would be really helpful if those
parents/carers who are intending to access this could confirm which days they are
planning to send their child in over the two week period (Monday 6 April to Friday 17
April). To do this please email the days you need to enquires@southhunsley.org.uk.
Where exact requirements for the second week of Easter are not yet known please
Indicate likely days needed which can then be confirmed at a later date.

Please note this provision is also available for pupils who are classed as vulnerable
(defined as any child with a social worker). We are also happy to have a conversation

and assess the need for any pupil who has an Education, Health Care Plan.

Many thanks for your continued support and the valuable work you are all doing at
this unprecedented time.

Kind Regards

Richard Williman



